
27 June 2019.

Deputy President Gostencnik
Fair Work Commission
11 Exhibition Street
Melbourne VIC 3000
By email: chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au

Dear Deputy President,

Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 – Substantive Issues
(AM2018/25)

We refer to the above matter and the amended directions issued by the Fair
Work Commission on the 5 April 2019. It appears that no party has filed any
material with respect to directions 1 and 2.

The matter is currently listed for Hearing on Monday 5 August 2019. In light of
the above we seek to have the hearing date vacated.

Please do not hesitate to contact the writer, if there are any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Vasuki Paul
National Manager – Construction Utilities and Resources


